Parish Pastoral Council Candidate Nominations

Nominations accepted through 10/12/25

Folks, as you are aware, St. Lawrence Church has a Parish Council that provides ideas and
discussions regarding our Parish Community. It is staffed by adult Parish volunteers. It is now
time for parishioners to nominate people you think would benefit our Council. Your
nomination does not mean you are committing someone else. It is just an anonymous
recommendation. We will tally the names of nominees and provide a “voting” slip for election.
The final decision for participation is solely determined by each nominee.

We meet about four times a year in the evening with each meeting lasting about 1.5 hours.
Our current Parish Council members are Father Benn, Sharon Affuso, Nick Danford, Jim Eckrich
Bridget Fauerbach, Ann Funkhouser, Tracy Meadows, Tom Senior, Betty Steinberg, Roberta
Ward, and Gina Wydner. Recently, Joe Affuso has left the council in order to serve on the
Finance Committee, Ed Thaler has stepped down after serving a long term as an appointed
member, and Betty Steinberg has agreed to continue serving as an appointed member rather
than an elected member. This opens up three elected positions this year — those of Joe Affuso,
Bridget Fauerbach, and Betty Steinberg; while her current term is now ending, Bridget is
eligible to serve on the council for one more term and so may be included in your nominations.
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Please write nominee names here (no worries about spelling!). The deadline for submission is
October 12, 2025. You may nominate as few or as many individuals as you wish. Please place
your nominations in the marked box in the vestibule of the church.
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